
Week Ending: 
Friday 21st October 2022




Dear Parents,
Happy Friday everyone! I can’t believe we’re at the end of our first half term -
how the time has flown by!
We have held the first class assemblies of the year this week. Mars and
Saturn class both did an amazing job of sharing their knowledge and
everything they have learned so far in history about the Tudors. Their
presentational skills were superb and they kept us all thoroughly entertained
with their acting skills and their enthusiasm. Thank you team Year 5 and
thank you to all of the parents, friends and grandparents who came along to
enjoy the assemblies. It's always great to welcome you into school.

Thank you to everyone who has signed up for a slot ready for Parents’
Evening. We hold two Parents’ Evenings throughout the year in the Autumn
Term and Spring Term and they give you the opportunity to share your child’s
books with them to see all of their fantastic learning and discuss their
progress with class teachers. This year, all of our consultations are face to
face with every child having a 10 minute slot for you to meet with teachers.
More details about the organisation of this will follow in the first week back
after the holiday. If you haven’t booked your slot yet, there’s still time! The
booking system will be open until Monday, 31st October. 
Oracy October has proved to be a great hit with the children and we have
been all been blown away by how well they have risen to the challenge of
speaking as specialists in all of their lessons and how confident they are!
Well done, everyone and thank you to Miss Bonner, Oracy Lead, for
organising this initiative.

And finally, well done to our team of footballers who represented school at
the Excelsior MAT competition so well at King Edwards School yesterday
afternoon. With the MAT growing, we faced even more competition this year
but rose to the challenge superbly and came second overall. Our teamwork
was commendable and a great example of succeeding together. We would
like to congratulate the team from Turves Green for being overall winners.
Thank you to Mr Brooks and Miss Evans who cheered the team on so well. 

I hope you all have a wonderful half term holiday and get to spend some
quality time with family and friends. 
Best wishes
Miss Arrowsmith
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October &
November 2022






Monday 31st

School Re-opens at
8.30am



Wednesday 2nd
Year 6 Trip to 
RAF Cosford



Year 2 - Giraffes &

Gazelles
Outdoor learning please
bring outdoor learning

clothes.



Parents' Evening by
appointment



Thursday 3rd

Parents' Evening by
appointment



NO AFTERSCHOOL CLUBS

THIS WEEK DUE TO
PARENTS' EVENINGS,

CLUBS WILL RESUME NEXT
WEEK FROM 7th

NOVEMBER.



















The clocks go back 1 hour at

2.00am on Sunday 30th 
October 2022 

School closes today
at 3.20pm and will

re-open on Monday
31st October 8.30



Succeeding Together
Alone you're good. Together, we're amazing.

One of our four values at school is succeeding together and it's through working together to
strengthen the home-school partnership that we can support our children to be the very best they

can be.  Each week we will share ways and celebrate examples of how we succeed together to ensure
the very best outcomes for every child at Green Meadow.

Oracy October
Oracy October is in full swing!  If you haven't

yet had a go at some of the ideas outlined
below, why not spend some time sharing

them with your child at the weekend?

Attendance Updates
Keeping children safe at school is our number one priority. To support us with

safeguarding, a polite reminder to contact the office on 0121 475 4505
between 8am and 9am if your child is unwell and not able to attend school.
For absences which last longer than one day, please remember to phone

school on each day that your child is unwell.



Year 7 Secondary School applications are open.  To apply for a school
place for your current Year 6 child in Birmingham, please scan the QR

code for the Birmingham City Council School Applications page.



The closing date is 31 October 2022 at 11:59pm.
You must apply on time. If you apply late, you are less likely to get

offered a place at any of your preferred schools. Applications
received after 31 October 2022 will be classed as late applications and

will not be processed until after the offer of places on 
1 March 2023.

Year 7 School Applications

Reception September 2023 School
Applications

Applications opened on 1 October 2022 for primary school applications for entry in
September 2023. The closing date is 15 January 2023 at 11:59pm.




You must apply on time. If you apply late, you are less likely to get offered a place at any
of your preferred schools. Applications received after 15 January 2023 will be classed
as late applications and will not be processed until after the offer of places on 17 April

2023.



Remember to list three different primary schools.
Important: Make sure you include details of any siblings attending your preferred

school(s) in the field (box) provided for sibling details. Sibling details included in the
incorrect field (box), such as in reasons for preference, will not be counted and may

prevent you from gaining a place at your preferred school. Please note if you fill in the
online application incorrectly, you are responsible for not completing the form

correctly, not School Admissions and Fair Access Service.



Please scan the QR code for the Birmingham City Council School Applications page.






If a child has a minor injury, this will be recorded in a first
aid book. You will receive a text from the office and a first
aid slip will be sent home with your child.
If a child has a head bump or more serious injury, you will
receive a phone call from the office and your child will be
monitored at school. A first aid slip will also be sent home
from school.
If a child is sent home due to an injury, the office will
inform you by phone.

We have a number of staff in school who have received first
aid training and emergency first aid training. If a child is ill or
has an accident at school, we will contact parents if we feel it
is necessary. We will always contact parents straight away if
there is an emergency concerning their child. For this reason,
it is important that parents keep contact details up to date
on Arbor. Please contact the office if you would like some
support with this.

The safety and well-being of the pupils in our care is always a
priority at school and communication with parents and
carers regarding issues of safety is important. The
procedures we have in place for notifying parents are as
follows:

First Aid



Upcoming events..... 

whole school ParentS' Evening
Parents' evenings for the Autumn term will be on
Wednesday 2nd and Thursday 3rd November. Please log
into your Arbor account and go to 'Parents' Consultations'
to book your slot.  Bookings can be taken until 11.00pm on
Monday 31st October.

year 4 Parents' workshops
The ever-popular maths parent workshops are back. Year 4
parents please save the dates of 8th  (Shakespeare) and
10th (Tolkien) November. Both workshops will start at
2.15pm. More details to follow next week.

year 6 tRIP TO RAF COSFORD
Wednesday 2nd November, Year 6 will
be going on their re-scheduled trip to
RAF Cosford.



Ask youR child to tell you
about the stories behind these
pictures and how they link to

British Values.
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Week Commencing 31st October 2022

School meals are £2.35 per day, payable via Arbor, for years
3, 4, 5 & 6, unless you are entitled to free school meals.




Please note that for Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 ALL
children are entitled to universal free school meals.








